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Dear Parents 
 

Next week 13-17 February 2017 is the spring half term break.  School will close at 14:00 as usual this 
Friday and reopen at 08:30 for a start at 08:45 on Monday 20 February.  On Wednesday, 22nd February, 
there will be meetings for parents of children in years 2 and 6, to explain preparations and 
arrangements for the assessment period.  y2 parents will meet at 15:30 in class 2 and y6 parents at 
16:00 in class 6.  Details of meetings for y1 and y0 parents will follow next half term.  We will also open 
pages on the website for parents to request consultations with class teachers should you wish.  
 

Once again, please check the Lost Property Bin for all missing items of 
clothing, lunch boxes etc.  Any clothing remaining will be taken to 
charity/recycling during half term. 
We have been asked by several parents to mention coats that seem to 
have been swallowed up in Marlborough’s black hole, never to be seen 
again!! Infants’ coats are ‘going missing’ daily, often because children 
leave them in the playground at lunchtime and, although our year 6 
lunchtime monitors do their best to return the coats to their owners it is 
very difficult if they are not clearly named.  Please do check if your child 
has mistakenly come home with any of these coats:- 

• Tresspass black padded 7-8 yrs 
• M&S green padded 7-8 yrs 
• Bright blue from Asda 
• Joules navy with beige fleece lined hood 
• Navy blue with red & white stripes 
• Also missing a white PE bag containing 

clothing including a red Canada top  
  

 
 

Last Week Total 
1st  Swiftsure 35 7 1st  Fox 31 
2nd  Fox 34 5 2nd Swiftsure 24 
3rd Freeling 19 4 3rd  Freeling 23 
4th Chichester 17 3 4th Pelham 13 
5th  Pelham 16 2 5th Walsingham 12 
  Walsingham 16 2  Chichester 12 

The	 parents’	 survey	 mention	 last	 week	
has	 received	 37	 responses.	 	 Thanks	 to	
everyone	 who	 has	 taken	 part.	 	 If	 you	
haven’t	 yet	 done	 so	 please	 take	 10	
minutes	 this	 evening	 to	 complete	 your	
views	…	
(log-in	 details	 are	 on	 the	 accompanying	
email).	 	 The	 survey	 will	 close	 at	 10:00	
tomorrow	morning.		Thank	you.	

Don’t forget – post your 
votes for Marlborough’s 
outdoor refurbishment  
project in the TESCO 
Bags of Help scheme … 
… and PLEASE tell all 
your family and friends! 


